
 

   TSPC Camera Registration Program  
 

  

The Security Committee of the HOA Board has put together a 

Camera Registration data base that helps our residents and 

law enforcement partner in solving crime using our security 

cameras, doorbell cameras, etc.  You may be aware that when 

an incident takes place in any 

neighborhood, law enforcement goes 

door to door, asking for those who have 

cameras to see if they have captured anything.  Our committee 

allows you to indicate what cameras are in our community to 

speed up this process.  Here are the details from the committee… 

      If you haven’t already enrolled your cameras in this program, 

please take a moment to consider it.   

 

DO YOU HAVE CAMERAS ON YOUR PROPERTY? 

ARE YOU WILLING TO SHARE YOUR VIDEO WITH THE SLO COUNTY 

SHERIFF’S DEPARTMENT? 

Register your cameras, including doorbell cameras,  with the TSPC sponsored 

“CamReg” database. 

Go to https://goo.gl/forms/bX2kmZVW2ga8DM6Q2 and complete the 

form.  Information you provide will be securely managed by select TSPC 

members who will only provide the information to the SLO County Sheriff’s 

Department should they request it in connection with investigations within 

the Monarch Dunes community. 

Update your information at any time by filling out a new form. 

Withdraw from the program at any time by sending an email to 

TSPC.MD@cox.net and putting the words CamReg withdrawal in the subject 

line.  Include your name and address in the body of the email.  
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